PIN: 6136

If You Previously Owned or Leased Certain Toyota, Lexus, or Scion Vehicles,
You Could Get Benefits from a Class Action Settlement.

There is a proposed settlement in a class action lawsuit against Toyota Motor Corp. and Toyota Motor Sales, U.S.A., Inc.
(“Toyota”) concerning certain vehicles with electronic throttle control systems (“ETCS”). The lawsuit alleges that certain
Toyota, Lexus, and Scion vehicles equipped with ETCS are defective and can experience unintended acceleration. Toyota
denies that it has violated any law, denies that it engaged in any and all wrongdoing, and denies that its ETCS is defective.
The parties agreed to resolve these matters before these issues were decided by the Court.

Am I included in the proposed settlement? Records available to Toyota indicate that you may be a class member for a
vehicle for which the last four digits of the Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) is 6136. If you are a class member,
your rights may be affected, even if you take no action. You may be required to take action in order to get money and/
or to protect your rights. This settlement does not involve claims of personal injury or property damage.

What does the settlement provide? If you are a class member, you may be entitled to receive a cash payment for alleged
loss upon sale or trade-in, early lease termination, or total loss during the time period between September 1, 2009 and
December 31, 2010 or upon early lease termination following an alleged unintended acceleration event that you reported.
Payment may range from a minimum of $37.50 to several hundreds or thousands of dollars depending on the year and model
of the vehicle, date of sale and subject to the number of claims made. Please consult the website or call the toll-free number
to see if you may be entitled to additional benefits.

‘What are my options? If you do nothing, you will remain in the class and will not be able to sue Toyota about the issues in
the lawsuit, but 1f you don’t want to submit a claim you may not receive certain cash benefits for which you may be eligible.
You can exclude yourself by May 13, 2013, if you don’t want to be part of the settlement. If you exclude yourself you won’t
get any settlement benefits, but you keep the right to sue Toyota about the issues in the lawsuit. You can file a claim until
July 29, 2013, if you don’t exclude yourself, for any benefits for which you are eligible and which require a claim form. You
can object to all or part of the settlement by May 13, 2013, if you don’t exclude yourself. To see the full range of options
available and to file a claim, go to www.ToyotaELSettlement.com. You may also call toll-free (877) 283-0507.

The Court will hold a fairness hearing on June 14, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. to (a) consider whether the proposed settlement is fair,
reasonable, and adequate and (b) decide the plaintiffs’ lawyers’ request for fees and other awards for Named Plaintiffs and
Class Representatives. You may appear at the hearing, but you are not required to and you may hire an attorney to appear

for you, at your own expense. Please check the website for more detailed information and to review the settlement-related .

documents. The website will be periodically updated.

For more information or to file a claim, go to www.ToyotaELSettlement.com. :
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